September 30, 2004

* Washington Elementary Chess Champions |

Dear Sirs:

We would like to extend to you are sincere
appreciation for the chess sets and supplies, which your
organization has donated to the Amistad Chess Club.

These supplies will enable all interested students to
participate/play each time we meet.
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